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Proudly serving the Huntsville community at the Captain Trey Wilbourn Model Airplane Field. 

P.O. Box 2163 Huntsville, AL  35804 October 2020 

 
 

Board of Directors 

President 
Bob Templeton       256-479-7378 

Vice-President 
Al Blair       269-277-0879 

Secretary  
Keith Davis        256-557-1411 

Treasurer 
Gene Hauck       256-684-5111 

Newsletter Editor 
Board of Directors (TBD)  

  

Committee Chairmen 

Field Maintenance 
Clint Bestor          besthome@peoplepc.com 

Programs 
Al Blair       269-277-0879 

Public Relations 
Bob Templeton       256-479-7378 

Safety 
Al Blair       269-277-0879 

Web Administrator  
Bob Templeton       256-479-7378 

  

Flight Instructors 

By Appointment: 

John Pieczynski                 256-651-6487 

John Tubb                        401-450-9669 

 

 
 
Things have been continuing to operate well for RCRC in spite of 
everything going on in the world.  Keep it up.  Our hobby is a great 
way to get outside and safely enjoy our love for model aviation and 
the company of others.  
 
Please remember that we are still under a mask mandate in our 
area. However, due to being outside, masks are not required if 
there are 10 or fewer people present. Please note that MASKS WILL 
BE REQUIRED FOR ALL EVENTS UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.  Let’s keep 
up the good work and keep this virus at bay for RCRC and its 
extended family! 
 
Please resume adherence to the log book sign-in and member 
permit on the frequency board policies.   
 
We will be hosting a club meeting for October at the normally-
scheduled time. While still at the field, the number of attendees 
and weather will dictate if we hold it in the clubhouse or in the pits. 

 
The next club meeting is Tuesday October 20 at 6pm. 
 
Fly well, fly safe!! 
Bob Templeton 
President – RCRC 
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Minutes for RCRC monthly club meeting: September 15, 2020 Meeting:   17:57-18:40 
 
Called to order: 17:57 
 
Attendance: 

• 3 board members  

• 12 voting members 

• 15 Total (Quorum) 

 

Old business:  

• September Expense Report: Passed 

• September Safety Report: Passed 

 

New Business:  

• Discussion of pets at the field was opened again. As stated in the bylaws, the club’s proceedings are 

governed by Robert’s Rule of Order.  We had two opposing proposals and that is not permitted. There 

was already a standing proposal to allow pets at the field when the additional proposal of prohibiting 

pets was motioned.  After discussion, the original proposal of allowing pets was voted upon by ballot. 

The proposal to allow pets was passed with 11 yeas and 4 nays. The field regulations have been 

updated and published with the guidance pets and owners must observer while at the field. 

 
Closing remarks: None 
 
Adjourned: 18:40 

 
 
A Board of Directors meeting was not held for October 2020… 
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Important Links: 

RCRC Website: 

https://rocketcityrc.com 

 

Direct link to the current weather conditions at the field: 

https://www.wunderground.com/dashboard/pws/KALHUNTS256 

 

FAA Registration: 

https://faadronezone.faa.gov  

 

FAA Recreational Flyer Information, Guidelines, and Policies: 

https://www.faa.gov/uas/recreational_fliers/ 

 

RCRC YouTube: 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCBPcz2UzsCDMR-oAO-PaA4g 

 

Academy of Model Aeronautics: 

https://modelaircraft.org 

 

https://rocketcityrc.com/
https://www.wunderground.com/dashboard/pws/KALHUNTS256
https://faadronezone.faa.gov/
https://www.faa.gov/uas/recreational_fliers/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCBPcz2UzsCDMR-oAO-PaA4g
https://modelaircraft.org/

